
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Special Event Application – Watermelon Festival Parade 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, April 9, 2024            Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This event will be held on Saturday, June 22, 2024 starting at 10:00 a.m. The Police Department is 

presenting a new parade route due to the future closing of and safety issue at the Dalton Street crossing. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of Special Event Application – Watermelon Festival Parade and the 2024 

New Parade Route Proposal. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Special Event Application. 

2. 2024 New Parade Route Proposal. 

 


